INDEPENDENCE
* WATER DEPARTMENT *

MEMORANDUM
DATE: September 14, 2020
TO: Zachary Walker, City Manager

THROUGH: Adam Norris, Assistant City Manager
FROM: Dan Montgomery, Water Systems Director

SUBJECT: Wholesale Water Negotiations — Contract with Public Water Supply
District No.2 of Jackson County, Missouri, for the supply of water from the City of
Independence

The City of Independence Water Department has been selling water to Public Water
Supply District No. 2 of Jackson County Missouri and the District has been receiving
water under a Contract for the Supply of water from the City of Independence, Missouri
dated February 21, 2001. District No. 2 had requested that the contract be extended.
There was a minor change to the contact minimum monthly usage requirement to make
this contract more closely match current wholesale contracts. Both entities have
reached an agreement on a new contract. A copy of the signed agreed upon contract is
attached.

Council approval is requested.

Dan Montgomery

Water Systems Director
Attachment

Cc: Shannon Marcano



